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Towing & Storage Facilities  

New Diversified Towing Model for 
Winnipeg 

Date published: March 19, 2025 

MPI is making changes to the towing model in place for Winnipeg. As of June 30, 2025, a new diversified 

towing model will come into effect for Winnipeg. 

Brandon and rural areas will maintain their current towing contracts. 

With this new approach, MPI is looking to expand our contract from working with one towing company 

to up to five businesses – all to better support our customers and industry partners. 

Under the new model, Winnipeg customers will be able to select their preferred towing company when 

they report a claim to MPI through our Contact Centre or contact the tow company directly to have a 

claim-related tow completed after hours. 

We are looking forward to implementing this change in Winnipeg to create more opportunity for 

individual towing companies, promote a healthy towing industry, and offer customers more choice.  

More information will be shared in the coming months. 

If you have any questions about this notice, please contact towingservices@mpi.mb.ca. 
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